
 

Santaquin Watershed, Utah County, Utah 

Draft Supplemental Watershed Plan No. 1 and Environmental 

Assessment for Santaquin Flood Prevention Project 

Public Notice of Availability 

The United States Department of Agriculture Natural Resources Conservation Service (USDA-NRCS), 

with assistance of Santaquin City as the project sponsor, announces the availability of a draft 

Environmental Assessment (EA) describing the proposed improvements within the Santaquin 

Watershed in Utah County, Utah. The project may be partially funded through the Watershed 

Protection and Flood Prevention Act of 1954 (PL83-566) and the Draft Plan-EA has been prepared in 

compliance with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) per 40 CFR Parts 1500-1508. 

You are invited to attend a public open house which will describe the alternatives analyzed and 

potential impacts to the environment from the project. 

Public Open House 

Date:  September 26, 2019 - Thursday 

Time:  5:00 PM to 7:00 PM (MST) 

Location:  C.S. Lewis Academy, 364 North Hwy 198, Santaquin, Utah 84655 

 

Copies of the Draft Plan-EA are available for public review at: 

 

• NRCS Salt Lake City Office, 125 State Street #4010, Salt Lake City, Utah 84138 

• Santaquin City Offices, 275 West Main Street, Santaquin, UT 84655 

• Santaquin City Library, 20 West 100 South, Santaquin, Utah 84655 

An electronic copy of the Draft EA is also available for review on the NRCS website:  bit.ly/waterops 

Comments may be submitted during the public comment period starting September 9, 2019 and 

ending on October 15, 2019 to: 

Mail: Draft Supplemental Watershed Plan No. 1 and Environmental Assessment for Santaquin Flood 

Prevention Project 

 c/o Horrocks Engineers 

 2162 W. Grove Parkway, Suite 400, Pleasant Grove, UT 84062 

Email: samantha.patterson@horrocks.com 

Phone: (208) 250-5538 

The meeting location is accessible to persons with disabilities. A request for an interpreter for the 

hearing impaired or for other accommodations for persons with disabilities should be made at least 48 

hours before the meeting to Samantha Patterson at samantha.patterson@horrocks.com. 

 
 

 

 


